Required from September 2021: 


Grade 2 teaching assistant (initially for one year subject to funding) 
We are looking to appoint a full time teaching assistant to join our hardworking and dedicated staff team. 
The successful candidate will work within our Foundation Stage Unit, providing close 1:1 supervision and care for an ASD child joining our school community in September 2021. Alongside the EYFS staff team, they will support the child’s individual learning and personal needs. Further information will be shared with applicants upon request. 

We are looking for candidates who: 
· Enjoy being with children and put children’s well-being at the heart of all they do
· Have experience of working with children with SEND and have high aspirations for their achievement
· Believe in the capacity of all young people to learn and grow, despite the various challenges they face
· Have a positive and enthusiastic attitude
· Are able to show initiative, creativity and resilience
· Can be flexible to adapt plans and pre-empt situations and act accordingly
· Are strong team players, willing to go the extra mile to make school a positive experience for our pupils
· Demonstrate a good standard of written and spoken English
A visit to the school will give you a good introduction to our school and we really hope it will encourage you to visit us. Potential applicants are actively encouraged to make a socially distanced visit (dependent on the Covid 19 risk assessment at that time) to see our environment and explore the opportunity further. Our website (www.willowbrook.notts.sch.uk) is a great source of information and we would encourage you to take a look and get a feel for our ethos. Application forms and information documents are available on the vacancy section of the website. 

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. All posts are therefore subject to an enhanced DBS disclosure and references confirming candidates’ suitability to work with children. 

Closing date for both positions: 12 noon Wednesday 23rd June. Interviews are scheduled to take place on Wednesday 30th June. 

